Attention High School Seniors: if college is on the horizon, you could win a scholarship worth up to $8,000 over the course of four years. 

The 2024 PSECU Scholarship application is now available. As a not-for-profit credit union, we were founded on the belief that everyone deserves opportunities for a better life. We also believe that knowledge increases your earning potential and gives you the power to make the most of your money. This is why we have a scholarship program that helps graduating high school seniors reduce the financial burden of pursuing post-secondary education. 

Since our scholarship program began in 1997, we've disbursed more than $750,000 in scholarship funds, helping more than 150 students embark on higher education and begin their careers. 

To be eligible, applicants must have their own PSECU account and complete the application by February 29, 2024. Click here to apply.

